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August 12, 1963 

Mr. Harrell Stanford, President 
West End Junior Chamber of Commerce 
662 1/2 Lee Street, S . W. 
Atlanta 10, Georgia 

Dear M r. Stanford: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
August 9th and copy of a resolution passed by the 
West End Jhnior Chamber of Commerce. 
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Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr., 
Mayor 




